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From: bactvbanguravenue@gmail.com
To: "Akhilesh Kumar Trivedi" <advmn@trai.gov.in>
Cc: bactvbanguravenue@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 12:22:50 PM
Subject: Sub : Response to the consultation paper (No. – 10/2023) issued by TRAI regarding regulations of OTTs in India.

To

The Secretary,

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI)

Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhaban,

Jawaharlal Nehru Marg,

New Delhi – 110002.

 

Sub : Response to the consultation paper (No. – 10/2023) issued by TRAI regarding regulations of OTTs in India.

 

Dear Sir,

Being a Cable Tv and Broadband Operator (LMO) I would like to request you to find a document attached herewith this
email containing the probable answers cum opinions of me against the consultation paper (No. 10/2023) issued by TRAI
regarding the probable regulatory measures to be initiated in future to control the OTTs in India, the response of which was
to be submitted within 04.08.2023. It is being submitted for your careful and kind perusal.

 

Please feel to contact me at the email id and mobile number given below for any further clarification about my
opinions/suggestive answers against the set of questions and kindly do the needful in this regard for which I shall remain
grateful.

 

Thanking you,

With Regards,

Bangur Amenities Centre,

Cable Tv & Broadband Operator,

Partners – Biswajit Bhowmik, Debasish Mitra, Dhiman Ghosh & Atanu Basu

35, Block – C Bangur Avenue,

Kolkata – 700055.

Mobile No. : 8981077902

Email id : bactvbanguravenue@gmail.com
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